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Continued Danish Engagement in Estonia

Dear General Hellebjerg,

Thank you for your confirmation on the decision of the Danish Defence Department to deploy
an officer to the Estonian Division G7 department from May 2024. Let me assure you that this

is very valuable contribution and we will remain open to discuss any additional contribution
from Denmark. The warfighting Division is our priority.

Military cooperation between Denmark and Estonia has been long-standing, and we are glad
that it will continue. Strengthening the security of the Baltic Sea region is in the interest of both
countries, therefore straightforward discussions must continue. | am looking forward to our
next opportunity to meet and continue this exchange of thoughts.

Thank you for your cooperation and strong support.

Yours Sincerely

Enno Méts
Major General
Chief of Staff of the Headquarters of the Estonian Defence Forces
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